
Dear Operation Layette Ladies, 

 

Thank you so much for all your hard work and wonderful gifts for our 
new mothers and babies.  The mothers love all the wonderful items in 
your layette bundles.  The cloth diapers are often exclaimed over and 
really help our breast feeding mothers.  Clean and absorbent items 
are often very expensive and hard to come by for them.  Having all 
these items in a bundle is so convenient when a mother seeking help, 
who is not necessarily our client, but comes through the door of the 
church with so little for her new baby.  May God Bless all of you for 
your love shown to the mothers and babies of The Luke Project 52 
Clinic. 

 

Blessings, 

 

Kim Eiswerth 

Team Lead Benjamin's Closet 

thelukeproject52clinic.org 

keiswerth@wowway.com 

(734)751-9961  


